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 Objection

Comments This is an already extremely busy, dangerous and narrow route, not to mention the wear and tear on
the roads. The no.84 bus route, Saint Hill buses, other HGVs, also, delivery vans. Roads are extremely
busy and narrow already (Sports Clubs, very busy Rugby Club, St Hill with their buses), Imberhorne,
The tip, the school runs, white vans, DHL, UPS etc etc etc. The B2110 junction is always difficult to
negotiate. An extra HGV every less than 10 minutes is unworkable. The West Hoathly road and St Hill
Road regularly have pedestrians walking without pavement and poor visibility and it is already perilous.
West Hoathly road in particular is extremely narrow. The proposed site is claimed to be 'dangerous'
and yet there is a camp site there. This serves no value to the local residents and facilities users and
adds significant inconvenience, wear and tear and danger to traffic and pedestrians. I cannot object to
this strongly enough.
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